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- March 5, 1985

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-269/84-25, 50-270/84-24, AND 50-287/84-27

Thank you for your response of February 1,1985 to our Notice of Violation,
issued on December 21, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Oconee
facility under NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-38, DPR-47 and DPR-55. We have
evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.
We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by I)MVerrelli)
Roger D. Walker, Director

i Division of Reactor Proiects
|
'

M. S. Tuckman, Station Managercc:

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina
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